
Argyle Public Library Fine Policy

The Argyle Public Library does not charge fines for overdue materials. However, if an item 
is lost or damaged, the patron is responsible for replacement costs. Individual libraries 
within the Southwest Library System have their own fine policies. Fines can still accrue 
for Argyle patrons through overdue books from a fine-imposing library. Argyle patrons 
visiting other libraries will be accountable for those respective library loan-policies. Argyle 
patrons with fines exceeding $10 will have their library account blocked until fines are 
reduced to less than $10.


